
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
February 28, 2023 

 
Proposed 2023-24, Prop 28 Arts and Music in Schools-Funding Guarantee 

and Accountability Act Expenditure Plan 
 

 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Governing Board of the Rocky Point Charter School, at its 
Regular Meeting on February 28, 2023, will hold a public hearing, pursuant to Education Code 
Section 52062, to solicit comments from members of the community regarding the specific 
actions and expenditures proposed in the school’s 2023-24 Prop 28 Arts and Music in Schools-
Funding Guarantee and Accountability Act  Expenditure Plan. 
 
 
Direct questions or comments to Shawna Norris, Director, (530-225-0456). 


